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Vote-by-mail is one of Oregon’s greatest contributions to democracy. It makes voting 

more accessible to people with families, full-time jobs or multiple jobs, mobility 

challenges, transportation challenges, cognitive challenges, or just modern hectic 

lives. Receiving your ballot in the mail three weeks before the election gives you time 

to research and become informed on the issues so you can be an informed voter. It 

gives you time to vote when and how you want. It gives you time to ask for help or 

correct any mistakes. It gives election officials time to process ballots. It is safe and 

secure. Vote-by-mail is the gold standard for voter accessibility. Any effort to 

undermine it is an obvious attack on voter rights. Make no mistake, limiting vote-by-

mail limits the power of the people. Oppose SB 210. 


